
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the 
Citizens Advisory Committee Members, Steering 
Committee and General Public: Regrettably due to a 
procedural technicality, today’s Citizens Advisory 
Committee meeting for the Regional Plan scheduled from 
3:30 to 6 p.m. on June 3, 2010 at the Northern Arizona 
Healthcare Educational Offices located at 1000 N. 
Humphrey’s Suite 241, Flagstaff, AZ is CANCELED.    
 
Please note, the next Citizens Advisory Committee meeting 
is scheduled for Thursday, June 17, 2010, 3:30 p.m. to 6 
p.m. at the Northern Arizona Healthcare Educational 
Offices located at 1000 N. Humphrey’s Suite 241, 
Flagstaff, AZ.  
 


